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11/19/2002: Service Extends Due Date For Proposals For Funding Under Its Private Stewardship 
Grants Program 
 
The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service today announced a new deadline of January 15, 2003, for the 
submission of proposals for funding under the new Private Stewardship Grants Program. This program 
will provide a total of $10 million in federal grants to private landowners to implement conservation 
projects for endangered, threatened and other at-risk species. On October 1, 2002, the Service issued 
a request for proposals and announced final implementation guidelines for the fiscal year 2002 ... 
 
Complete release at  
http://news.fws.gov/newsreleases/r3/5E6C031D-7809-4DFFBBBB403415C43A0B.html 
 
*********************************************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is 
moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are  
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 


